Greenwood
(afeteria

PARENTS of Elementary, Middle School, & High School Students:

Texas Public School Nutrition Laws state that outside food is not allowed during meal

periods nor in areas where reimbursable meals are served and consumed (Cafeteria).

What this means to you as parents, is that you may not bring food to any other student
besides your own. Even if it is your student’s birthday or other event, that cannot be
celebrated in the cafeteria with anyone else.

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance. By calling your attention to theses
state mandated laws, | would appreciate your individual help to ensure that we as a
district are compliant.

Sandra Smith
Food Service Director
Greenwood Independent School District



